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The Planning Board met for a special meeting on Friday, April 21, 1989 at
11:00 A. M. in Room 209, City Hall. Members present were Chairman John F.
Keaney; Vice Chairman Frank D. DeFalco; Clerk Joan C. Sadowsky; John T, Reynolds;
George Russell.l Also present were Code Commissioner Carl H. Koontz; Deputy City
Solicitor Bridget M. Murphy; Assistant City Solicitor Michael E. Traynor; Senior

Planner Alexander A. Pridotkas; Planning Coordinator Philip Hemmond.

Call to Order

Chairman Keaney called the meeting to order at 11:00 A, M,

Discussion re zoning ordinance

The Board reviewed a portion of Article 4 of the zoning ordinance as prepared
by Code Inspection. Consideration was taken into account of all comments sub-

mitted by the various agéncies.

Changes were made in Article 4, Sec. 4.5.1 to include Code Commissioner and

Commi. ssioner of Public Viorks.

Table 4.2 of the proposed zoning ordinance was tabled for further discussions.

Ad journment
Chairman Keaney adjourned the meeting at 1:45 P, M,



